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Birthdays we are celebrating this month: 

Residents 
Dorothy - 2nd May 

 
Staff 

Jaime 4th May 
Lynn – 10th May 

Carlyn – 19th May 
Helen – 21st May 

                                                             

       

                                         

Covid 19 Update 

As you are aware we were unfortunate enough to have 
a recent outbreak. All residents were looked after at 
this worrying time but everyone is now all back to 
health and hopefully that’s the end of it for now.  
 
We ask that when you visit follow that you please 
follow the guidelines and wear masks and full PPE. 
 
We appreciate your understanding in the and hope 
that the situation will eventually change and life can go 
back to normal here. 

Hello to you all, 
 

Another year has almost ended and we 
are all working hard to make this 

Christmas period a wonderful one! 
 

We are looking forward to spending 
time with you all and are wishing you 

the very best of Christmases and a 
spectacular New Year! 

 
Sending our love and best wishes to 

you all  
 

Jaime  
 

 

Director's message 

Dear member of our Tilsley family, 

I hope you are all well and looking forward to 

Christmas. Where did the year go! If we do 
not speak beforehand, I would like to wish 

you all a very happy Christmas with your 

families and a joyous New Year. 

I am conscious that our relatives meeting had 
to be postponed due to Covid in the Home 

and hope we can reschedule in January. 

As always, I am available at any and all times 

should you feel the need to speak to me.  

Stay well and very kindest regards, 

Rizwan 

 

 

 

Stay well and very kindest regards, 

Rizwan Govindji 

Here at Tilsley House we have had a very busy 
couple of months since the last newsletter.  

We hope you find all the information you need 
within this newsletter and wish you all  a 

Merry Christmas and a Very Happy New Year!! 

 



 
 
 
 

ACTIVITIES/EVENTS 

Our relatives enjoyed the Halloween Activities with games.  We 
have also enjoyed celebrating Poppy Day with an afternoon tea and 

watching the service. 

Our upcoming Christmas activities include:  Singers, Lantern 
Making, Wreath Making, Live Shows and of course the visit from 

the big man himself.  Please check out our Facebook page for 
uploaded pictures and videos: 

https://www.facebook.com/tilsleyhousecarehome 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff 

We have welcomed several members of new 

staff this quarter: 

Brooke and Jess have joined us in September 
from our sister home Earlfield Lodge as Carers 

Mia has joined us as a Carer in the past 2 weeks 

Debbie has joined us again as Activities Co-

Ordinator 

I am sure you will see them around the home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Sept 
Denise turned 97 

 
Oct 

Roger turned 89 
Glenda turned 89 

June turned 92 
Val B turned 82 

 
Nov 

Val P turned 85 
 

Dec  
Marg E will be 89 

 
 

STAFF 
 

Sept 
Sher 

 
Oct 

Hayley 
Judith 

Ricardo 
 

Nov 
Sharon 

 
Dec 
Gina 
Hope 

 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU ALL FROM STAFF AND 
RESIDENTS AT TILSLEY HOUSE 

 

Home Update 

Apart from the training which the staff are 
ongoing with in their own time we have had in 
house Manual Handling training, First Aid and 

Fire Warden Training for our new staff. 

We are also in the process of installing a new 
computer system which will allow us to email 
invoices (if you have picked that option) directly 
to you and you will also see some changes in 

the layout of these. 

We are all excited to get this on board and it 
has been fun setting this up.  We will advise you 

more in the next newsletter how it’s all going. 
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